

Dear Mr. Nittler,

Sorry that it has taken so long to get back to you on your request. As you stated, radio stations do get busy and sometimes things get overlooked... Again I apologize.

We are happy that you were able to DX our station down in your part of the state. We normaly receive letters from people that get our FM signal 101.9 from our fringe areas like Raton, NM or some towns in western Kansas. It is interesting to find our AM 1460 reaching down your way.

Your report on activities on May 21, 1986 are accurate and we also invite you to join us sometime when you visit the Pikes Peak region. Please note our new address.

Thanks!

Frank Martinez

Music Director